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Ann H. Kobayashi 

3657 Waaloa Way 

Honolulu, Hawaii 96822 

The Honorable Carol Fukunaga, Chair 

Senate Committee on Economic Development and 

Technology 

State Capitol Building, Room 216 

Honolulu, Hawaii 96813 

Dear Senator Fukunaga and Members of the Committee: 

LATE 

SUB]: SB 67 - RELATING TO THE STATE BOXING COMMISSION OF HA WAIL 

Thank you for the opportunity to testifY in opposition to SB 67. 

Herbert Minn has been active in the sport of boxing for many years and has been an outstanding 

member of the Hawaii Boxing Commission. Over the years he has kept me informed about the 
many opportunities boxing offers to our youth. The Commission has been recognized 
internationally because of their fine programs and regulations. We must keep amateur and 
professional boxing at the high level that has been established by the Commission. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Ann H. Kobayashi 


